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Hello 

I mentioned at the MDCA meeting last night that I would look out the paper on the Regional Boat Ramp Study. 

It was considered at the Strategy and Policy Meeting on the 3rd of March and I hope this link takes you to the paper. If not, you will be able to access directly on the TDCwebsite if you go to My
Council/Meetings and Agenda/Strategy and Policy. 

Thanks 
Christeen 

Christeen Mackenzie 
Waimea-Moutere Ward Councillor 
Christeen.mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz 
Mobile: 0274387949
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